

Dear Families:

Many of you have expressed interest in a before care program at Park Trails Elementary.

The program would operate on all school days between the hours of 6:45 A.M. and 7:45 A.M. The cost would be \$63.00 for a 15-day period. There will be a \$36.00 registration fee per family, if your child does <u>not</u> currently attend our after-school program.

Please email back your response and information to the email below by Friday, August 4th, 2023.

- Number of children that will attend
- Child/Children's name
- Grade

Email - ptaspkids@gmail.com

Our team will review the surveys and will determine whether there will be a before care program at Park Trails. We will be in contact shortly with the results of the survey.

We look forward to continuing to meet the needs of the children, families, and school administration of Park Trails Elementary.

Sincerely,

Monica Florez